
 

 

                                     

 

 

                             IMPORTANT NOTICE                                     

                                                                                 10.05.2022 

All students re-admitting for the next higher class in the Session 2022-2023 

through payment in the SBI Collect portal in the month of May, 2022 are 

advised to visit the School office with the proof of payment and fill-up and 

submit STUDENT INFORMATION FORM urgently. The Form shall be 

available in the School office. 

By Order 


